MILDENHALL CHURCH RE-OPENED

Call For Another £1,000

Restoration work costing £2,250 at St. John’s Church, Mildenhall, has just been completed and on
Sunday there was a representative congregation for the re-opening.

Contributions have come in from all walks of life and from distant parts and at present total £1.570
towards the expenditure incurred. The work, however, has not been entirely completed and it is
feared that the beams of the chancel roof have suffered also from the ravages of the death watch
beetle. Itis estimated that at least another £1,000 will be required.

The evening service on Sunday was taken by the rector, Rev. E. G. Courtman. Gifts totalling £15
were received in addition to the usual offering.
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